
Let’s stay connected!! 
Our Leadership Team and RN will be making contacts to individuals and families, and may set up some 
telehealth ‘face to face’ meetings so that we can see you and you can see us!  We want to ensure our 
communications with you are private, effective, and confidential.  There are many platforms out there to stay 
connected, and at this time DPI has chosen Zoom because it’s FREE and EASY to use!  We are all learning this 
platform together, so we will be patient together as we figure out how all this works.   
Here’s what you need to get started: 

§ Computer or Smartphone
§ Internet connection
§ Video camera, either built into your device or a separate webcam (most modern computers, smartphones 

and tablets have this built in)
§ Microphone, either built into your device or in the webcam (most modern computers, smartphones and 

tablets have this built in), or a phone
§ Email address that we can send the Zoom Invite to.

§ If you are not sure if DPI has your current email address, please send an email to Rebecca, 
Executive Director, at rcase@developingpotential.org with the email address and name of the 
individual and we will be sure to add this to our contact information!

There are TWO easy ways to use ZOOM: 

Instructions to sign up for ZOOM: 

1. Visit https://zoom.us/ and click the orange button that says ‘Sign up for
free’.

a. NOTE:  You do NOT need to purchase anything…just create an
account.  There are versions you can choose to pay for, but the free
version is completely sufficient!

2. To Sign Up, you will enter your name and a password.  You’ll need to
remember this password, so be sure to write it down!

3. When we set up a time to talk through ZOOM, a DPI staff member will
send you an email with the ‘invite’ to the meeting.  Simply click on that
meeting invite, sign into Zoom, and there you go!

To set up these meetings, a member of DPI’s team will be reaching out to you, but if you would like to 
get a telehealth ‘face to face’ set up and have not heard from someone on our DPI team, please email 
Rebecca at rcase@developingpotential.org and we will get one set up for you! 

Stay safe, Smile, and we look forward to CONNECTING with you!! 

Simply click on the link that is emailed to 
you from a DPI staff member to join the 

Zoom meeting at the time indicated.  If you 
choose this option, NO NEED TO DO 

ANYTHING ELSE!   

OR 
Go ahead and download Zoom onto your 

computer or smartphone, so you are ready 
to go when it’s time for our Zoom meeting.   

See instructions below. 


